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Subject: Byron Station Units 1 and 2 .. 4D't*

\ 6# d |I5 bg' [ /Q7 .
Braidwood Station Units 1 and 2
Schedule for Responding to FSAR

' Q' -Questions
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454/455/456/457

Reference (a): November 18, 1981, letter from
B. J. Youngblood to L. O. De lGeo rg e .

Dear Mr. Denton:

This is to provide information requested in reference (a)
regarding the schedule for response to two NRC questions on Byron /
Braidwood quality assurance.

Commonwealth Edison personnel will be available to present
and discuss responses to Questions 421.19 and I:21.22 in Bethesda
during the week o f December 7, 1981. It is expected that the
responses can be docketed by December 16, 1981.

Please address further questions regarding this matter to
this office.

Ve ry truly yours,

ft $o N"
T. R. Tramm

Nuclear Licensing Administrator

1m
S

Io
2972N

8112140087 811202
PDR ADOCK 05000
A


